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From: Tamara Ciric Cox <IN >
Sent: September 21, 2018 1:40 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Cé: billhornemla@gmail.com

Subject: | support changes to the animal protection act

Mr. Mark Furey,

| am writing to you to ask you to please SUPPORT Bill 27, the proposed changes that include allowing SPCA to do their
job and also banning cosmetic surgery procedures for non-medical reasons such as debarking, declawing, tail docking

and ear cropping.

I am sure that you will agree that animals are sentient beings and don’t deserve to be mistreated and exposed to
unnecessary pain and suffering. How are we going to evolve as a society if we continue to turn a blind eye to
mistreatment of animals. We are better than that. We are good, kind and compassionate people who care about
animals.

The rest of the Canada is already cheering for Nova Scotia in support of Bill 27. Please be the voice for animals and for
compassionate Nova Scotians who care about animals.

Thank you,
Tamara Ciric Cox
Beaver Bank, NS





